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Dear Mayor Lucas and members of the City Council,

We strongly encourage you to support Resolution 240412 which codifies Kansas
City's compliance with state law with regard to sanctuary cities.

We are a city of laws and taxes are paid to care for citizens!  Non- citizens are not
the responsibility of the state or local government. Close the southern border. A
welfare state and open borders is destroying our country. 

Thank you, 
Gayln Perry 
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